
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Clubs 
You should have a club timetable with your newsletter and received letters about 
forthcoming clubs. Clubs will begin on the first Monday after half term. Some clubs will 
be cancelled due to Parent/Carers’ Evenings and that information will be shared by 
those teachers leading the clubs. 
 
Northumberland School Games – Year 3 and 4 gymnastics 
Our squad of six girls from Years 3 and 4 took part in their qualifying event for the Northumberland School 
Games. There were eleven other schools from our area taking part in the competition, where two routines had to 
be performed in front of qualified gymnastic judges who were scoring the routines. The total scores from both 
routines were added together which led to a winner. We are extremely proud to share that our squad of one Year 
3 and five Year 4 children won the event and will now represent Ashington and Coquet in the School Games in 
June. Their routines were excellent and in the end won the competition with a little to spare! In addition to 
winning the competition, our team also picked up three nominations made by other schools to one of the six 
School Games values. Well done to the whole team. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
World Down Syndrome Day 
This is on Tuesday 21st March and we will be asking everyone at school to 
wear odd socks and bring a small donation in towards this charity. 
 
Parent/Carers’ Evenings – New dates 
These will take place on Monday 19th March and Wednesday 21st March now. 
 
Year 6 Transition 
Year 6 had a fantastic morning at Ashington Academy today. They were met by the Vice-Principal, Mr Robinson, 
given a tour of the school, completed work on similes, metaphors and personification and had a snack.  The 
children also completed a postcard about the things they are really looking forward to and about their concerns. 
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